
 

 

West Lenexa and All Nations Announcements for Week Ending 

January 9th.  We will ONLY have online church til spring.  Sermon starts at 

10:00 a.m. followed by Lesson study.  We will be using the same Zoom and 

Youtube Live links.The link can be found on westlenexasda.org. or use the 

following link. https://zoom.us/j/658412647 

 

There is no Order of Service since ???????????? will be coordinating the service 

himself.  Beautiful music supplied by Kami Fadare or Lynette Sparks. 
 

Children’s Ministries- Children’s programming is on Sabbath afternoon at 12:30 

p.m. on Zoom at https://www.westlenexasda.org/ministries/childrens-ministries.  

 

Kansas-Nebraska Conference- You can subscribe to the conference weekly 

newsletter at https://www.ks-ne.org.  
 

Prayer Meeting- The Pastor is having prayer meeting for non-Adventists. If you 

have friends who would like to join on Wednesdays, please contact him at 
heartlandsda@gmail.com.  

 

Marketplace 

New Haven SDA Church 
8714 Antioch Overland Park, KS   
913-642-5617 
Tues. & Thurs. 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM  

The Marketplace will be open again on Jan. 5th just in time to restock your 
kitchen.   
  

Right Now Media- As a gift from the West Lenexa SDA Church, you, your friends 

and family are welcome to use the resource Right Now Media! It is a Christian       

video subscription service. There are Bible studies, seminars on finances and 

relationships, and kids cartoons among many diverse programs. To sign up, click 

on “Right Now Media” on the church’s website homepage.  

 
Offering- You can make contributions online through the church or the 

AdventistGiving.org websites. If you prefer, you can mail a check to the church at 

24450 W. 83
rd

 Street, Lenexa, Ks. 66227. Please indicate categories for distribution 

on checks; ask the treasurer if you don’t see a category that you want online.  
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Memory Verse Challenge: The goal is to memorize one verse per month for 2021 

January- - Hebrews 13:8    

 

 

THRIVE 

The pastor would like us to THRIVE this year not just SURVIVE.  He suggests that 

(1) we first make a Personal Vision Statement; 

(2) Then Find an accountability partner 
(3) Commit to a community 

(4) Plan for some FUN 

 

 
January Birthdays 

Samuel Fadare III 1    Dan Paul 1  

Larry Thacker 3     Bill McHenry 5  

Debbie Fortney 7     Nayome Frishman Workman  8  

Gary Cheney Sr. 9     Ann Cannonier 11  

Sara St. Peter 21     Andrea Reed 21  

Gail Smith 22   

 

January Anniversaries 

No January anniversaries 

 

Midland Musings  
Students in Mrs. Prosser’s first and second grade classes are observing busy ants at work 
in their classroom ant farm. Students found some interesting ant facts in their research. 
Vivian reported that worker ants can live one to five years and queen ants can live up to 
30 years! Gabriel says there are over 12,000 different species of ants and Jack wrote 
that ants can build their colony 50 feet long and 20 feet high! Abigail learned that when 
a queen ant dies, the whole colony dies soon after.  King Solomon advised; watch the 
ants, consider how they live and learn from them. Proverbs 6:6-8.  “Developing 
passionate followers of Christ, who love God and serve people.” Subscribe to our 
YouTube channel. 

 

 
  



 

 

Lenexa Food Pantry 
 
We are still supporting families during the Covid quarantine with a drive through pick-up 
system or coming into the church to select your items. Masks will be required.   Total 
families supported: 
2013 - 2,079     2014 - 4,766  
2015 - 4,077     2016 - 3,194  
2017 - 3,662     2018 - 3,244 
2019 - 2,627     2020- 2,608 (10,569 individuals) 
2021 – 85 (340 individuals) 
 

Bulletin:  At this time please have any information for the bulletin to Mary Knight 
at curliq40@gmail.com  by Thursday. 

  

Prayer:  If you have any prayer requests that you want to share with everyone 

please send them to Mary Knight at curliq40@gmail.com. 
 
Prayer list for 2021: 
Prayers for the family of Shirley Lynn who passed away last week. 
Praise that Gloria’s eye surgery was a success. And prayers for her boss Amy who has 
covid. 
Dean Purkeypile – prayers for Harry who has covid. 
Praises that Arnie’s truck problem was a very minor fix. 
Prayers for Ellen Francis’ brother Roy’s health issues. 
Prayers for Jay’s doctor friend, Dr Fleming who has covid. 
Prayers for Dean Purkeypile’s friend, Jeff, who had covid and now has heart issues. 
Continued prayers for Daniels’ and Ruby’s expected baby. 
Prayers for Daniel’s friend, Martha Cortez who is recovering from surgery. 
Kate Klemish asked us to pray for Esther who is expecting a little boy. 
Safe travels to all and to the Pastor and Ellen on their trip to India. 
Tom Leatherman asked for a calming presence in the entire country. 
Prayers that a big wedding gathering is not a mistake. 
 
Continued prayers for Anita Lickteig, Gloria Hayward; Gail and Chris Smith, Tonne 
Ingelse, Don, and Betty Reynolds, the Whitsell’s from the food pantry. 
 
All the people out of work and suffering financially, spiritually or emotionally during 
this time. 
 
Prayers are needed for our first responders, police officers, firemen, EMT’s, nurses, 
doctors, teachers and schools; and especially for our country. 
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